
At the November meeting, the school board decided to accept 
applications for the vacant school board position until November 
30th at 4:00 p.m.  Applications were submitted by Ross Demant and 
Connie Robinson.  The term will expire on the first Monday in 
January 2017.  The attached resolution should be used to appoint 
a school board member.   

 


